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Close Your Eyes, Hold Hands Jan 01 2020
NATIONAL BESTSELLER • A heartbreaking,
wildly inventive, and moving novel narrated by a
teenage runaway, from the bestselling author of
The Flight Attendant. Emily Shepard is on the
run; the nuclear plant where her father worked
has suffered a cataclysmic meltdown, and all
fingers point to him. Now, orphaned, homeless,
and certain that she’s a pariah, Emily’s taken to
hiding out on the frigid streets of Burlington,
Vermont, creating a new identity inspired by her
favorite poet, Emily Dickinson. Then she meets
Cameron. Nine years old and with a string of
foster families behind him, he sparks something
in Emily, and she protects him with a fierceness
she didn’t know she possessed. But when an
emergency threatens the fledgling home she’s
created, Emily realizes that she can’t hide
forever.
The Flight Attendant Jul 31 2022 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER • A powerful thriller about
the ways an entire life can change in one night:
A flight attendant wakes up in the wrong hotel,
in the wrong bed, with a dead man—and no idea
what happened. • Don't miss the acclaimed HBO
Max series! Cassandra Bowden is no stranger to
hungover mornings. She's a binge drinker, her
job with the airline making it easy to find
adventure, and the occasional blackouts seem to
be inevitable. She lives with them, and the
accompanying self-loathing. When she awakes in
a Dubai hotel room, she tries to piece the
previous night back together, counting the
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minutes until she has to catch her crew shuttle
to the airport. She quietly slides out of bed,
careful not to aggravate her already pounding
head, and looks at the man she spent the night
with. She sees his dark hair. His utter stillness.
And blood, a slick, still wet pool on the crisp
white sheets. Afraid to call the police—she's a
single woman alone in a hotel room far from
home—Cassie begins to lie. She lies as she joins
the other flight attendants and pilots in the van.
She lies on the way to Paris as she works the
first class cabin. She lies to the FBI agents in
New York who meet her at the gate. Soon it's too
late to come clean-or face the truth about what
really happened back in Dubai. Could she have
killed him? If not, who did? Set amid the
captivating world of those whose lives unfold at
forty thousand feet, The Flight Attendant unveils
a spellbinding story of memory, of the giddy
pleasures of alcohol and the devastating
consequences of addiction, and of murder far
from home. Look for Chris Bohjalian's new novel,
The Lioness!
The Outsider Jun 25 2019 Winner of the 2000
Bell Hope Award, Presented annually by the
Mental Health Association of Southern
Pennsylvania. "The Outsider: A Journey into my
Father's Struggle with Madness" is the result of
the author's painstaking efforts upon learning of
his father's death in 1995, to retrace Charles
Lachenmeyer's movements in the years after he
left the family and to find a way into the alien
world in which he lived. As Nathaniel gradually
weaves together the scattered pieces of his
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father's life, what emerges is the powerful and
compelling story of a son struggling to
understand what happened to his father, and to
know the man he became.
Midwives Oct 02 2022 NATIONAL
BESTSELLER • This modern classic from the
author of The Flight Attendant is a compulsively
readable novel that explores questions of human
responsibility that are as fundamental to our
society now as they were when the book was
first published. A selection of Oprah's original
Book Club that has sold more than two million
copies. On an icy winter night in an isolated
house in rural Vermont, a seasoned midwife
named Sibyl Danforth takes desperate measures
to save a baby’s life. She performs an emergency
cesarean section on a mother she believes has
died of stroke. But what if—as Sibyl's assistant
later charges—the patient wasn't already dead?
The ensuing trial bears the earmarks of a witch
hunt, forcing Sibyl to face the antagonism of the
law, the hostility of traditional doctors, and the
accusations of her own conscience. Exploring
the complex and emotional decisions
surrounding childbirth, Midwives engages,
moves, and transfixes us as only the very best
novels ever do.
Hour of the Witch Feb 23 2022 NEW YORK
TIMES BEST SELLER • From the acclaimed
author of The Flight Attendant: “Historical
fiction at its best…. The book is a thriller in
structure, and a real page-turner, the ending
both unexpected and satisfying” (Diana
Gabaldon, bestselling author of the Outlander
series, The Washington Post). A young Puritan
woman—faithful, resourceful, but afraid of the
demons that dog her soul—plots her escape from
a violent marriage in this riveting and propulsive
novel of historical suspense. Boston, 1662. Mary
Deerfield is twenty-four-years-old. Her skin is
porcelain, her eyes delft blue, and in England
she might have had many suitors. But here in
the New World, amid this community of saints,
Mary is the second wife of Thomas Deerfield, a
man as cruel as he is powerful. When Thomas,
prone to drunken rage, drives a three-tined fork
into the back of Mary's hand, she resolves that
she must divorce him to save her life. But in a
world where every neighbor is watching for
signs of the devil, a woman like Mary—a woman
who harbors secret desires and finds it difficult
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to tolerate the brazen hypocrisy of so many men
in the colony—soon becomes herself the object
of suspicion and rumor. When tainted objects
are discovered buried in Mary's garden, when a
boy she has treated with herbs and simples dies,
and when their servant girl runs screaming in
fright from her home, Mary must fight to not
only escape her marriage, but also the gallows.
A twisting, tightly plotted novel of historical
suspense from one of our greatest storytellers,
Hour of the Witch is a timely and terrifying story
of socially sanctioned brutality and the original
American witch hunt.
Skeletons at the Feast Jun 17 2021 In January
1945, in the waning months of World War II, a
small group of people begin the longest journey
of their lives: an attempt to cross the remnants
of the Third Reich to reach the British and
American lines. Among the group is 18-year-old
Anna Emmerich, the daughter of Prussian
aristocrats. There is her lover, Callum Finnella, a
young Scottish prisoner of war who has been
brought from the stalag to her family's farm as
forced labour. And there is the intriguing
Wehrmacht corporal whom the pair know as
Manfred - who is, in reality, Uri Singer, a Jew
from Germany who managed a daring escape
from a train bound for Auschwitz. As they work
their way west, they encounter a countryside
ravaged by war. Their flight will test both Anna's
and Callum's love, as well as their friendship
with Manfred - assuming any of them even
survive. Skilfully capturing the flesh and blood of
history, Bohjalian has crafted a rich tapestry that
puts a face on one of the 20th century's greatest
tragedies - while creating a masterpiece that will
haunt readers for generations.
Close Your Eyes, Hold Hands Oct 22 2021 A
heartbreaking, wildly inventive, and moving
novel narrated by a teenage runaway, from the
bestselling author of Midwives and The
Sandcastle Girls. Close Your Eyes, Hold Hands is
the story of Emily Shepard, a homeless teen
living in an igloo made of ice and trash bags
filled with frozen leaves. Half a year earlier, a
nuclear plant in Vermont's Northeast Kingdom
had experienced a cataclysmic meltdown, and
both of Emily's parents were killed.
Devastatingly, her father was in charge of the
plant, and the meltdown may have been his
fault. Was he drunk when it happened?
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Thousands of people are forced to flee their
homes in the Kingdom; rivers and forests are
destroyed; and Emily feels certain that as the
daughter of the most hated man in America, she
is in danger. So instead of following the social
workers and her classmates after the meltdown,
Emily takes off on her own for Burlington, where
she survives by stealing, sleeping on the floor of
a drug dealer's apartment, and inventing a new
identity for herself -- an identity inspired by her
favorite poet, Emily Dickinson. When Emily
befriends a young homeless boy named
Cameron, she protects him with a ferocity she
didn't know she had. But she still can't outrun
her past, can't escape her grief, can't hide
forever—and so she comes up with the only plan
that she can. A story of loss, adventure, and the
search for friendship in the wake of catastrophe,
Close Your Eyes, Hold Hands is one of Chris
Bohjalian’s finest novels to date—breathtaking,
wise, and utterly transporting.
A Killing in the Real World Aug 08 2020 Lisa
Stone joins forces with young Manhattan
homicide detective Richard Heckler after her
former college roommate is brutally murdered
with a pornographer/drug dealer and a second
college friend is stabbed
Secrets of Eden Aug 20 2021 NOW A
LIFETIME TV MOVIE STARRING JOHN
STAMOS From the bestselling author of The
Double Bind, Midwives, and Skeletons at the
Feast comes a novel of shattered faith, intimate
secrets, and the delicate nature of sacrifice.
"There," says Alice Hayward to Reverend
Stephen Drew, just after her baptism, and just
before going home to the husband who will kill
her that evening and then shoot himself. Drew,
tortured by the cryptic finality of that short
utterance, feels his faith in God slipping away
and is saved from despair only by a meeting with
Heather Laurent, the author of wildly successful,
inspirational books about . . . angels. Heather
survived a childhood that culminated in her own
parents' murder-suicide, so she identifies deeply
with Alice’s daughter, Katie, offering herself as a
mentor to the girl and a shoulder for Stephen –
who flees the pulpit to be with Heather and see
if there is anything to be salvaged from the
spiritual wreckage around him. But then the
State's Attorney begins to suspect that Alice's
husband may not have killed himself. . .and finds
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out that Alice had secrets only her minister
knew. Secrets of Eden is both a haunting literary
thriller and a deeply evocative testament to the
inner complexities that mark all of our lives.
Once again Chris Bohjalian has given us a
riveting page-turner in which nothing is
precisely what it seems. As one character
remarks, “Believe no one. Trust no one. Assume
all of our stories are suspect.”
The Red Lotus Nov 03 2022 NATIONAL
BESTSELLER • From the New York Times
bestselling author of The Flight Attendant comes
a twisting story of love and deceit: an American
man vanishes on a rural road in Vietnam, and his
girlfriend follows a path that leads her home to
the very hospital where they met. Alexis and
Austin don’t have a typical “meet cute”—their
first encounter involves Alexis, an emergency
room doctor, suturing a bullet wound in Austin’s
arm. Six months later, they’re on a romantic
getaway in Vietnam: a bike tour on which Austin
can show Alexis his passion for cycling, and can
pay his respects to the place where his father
and uncle fought in the war. But then Austin
fails to return from a solo ride. Alexis’s boyfriend
has vanished, the only clue left behind a bright
yellow energy gel dropped on the road. As Alexis
grapples with this bewildering loss, she starts to
uncover a series of strange lies that force her to
wonder: Where did Austin go? Why did he really
bring her to Vietnam? And how much danger has
he left her in? Set amidst the adrenaline-fueled
world of the emergency room, The Red Lotus is
a global thriller about those who dedicate their
lives to saving people—and those who peddle
death to the highest bidder.
The Premonition Aug 27 2019 This
mesmerizing ebook original short story—a
prequel to The Sleepwalker—from Chris
Bohjalian, bestselling author of The Sandcastle
Girls and The Guest Room, tells the tale of one
strange summer when a pair of horses die, an
odd boy moves to a small Vermont town, and a
woman rises from her bed and disappears into
the night. Lianna Ahlberg is seventeen when a
thunderstorm snaps a power line to the earth,
electrifying the ground, the rain spreading the
current like wildfire across the wet grass. Two
horses are killed in the nearby field, unnerving
the neighbors, upsetting the peculiar boy who
has just moved in, and filling Lianna with a deep
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and abiding sense of dread. This is not the first
unusual thing to happen that summer—a
summer when Lianna’s mother begins to
sleepwalk in the smallest hours of morning—and
it will not be the last.
The Flight Attendant Nov 22 2021 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER • A powerful thriller about
the ways an entire life can change in one night:
A flight attendant wakes up in the wrong hotel,
in the wrong bed, with a dead man—and no idea
what happened. • Don't miss the acclaimed HBO
Max series! Cassandra Bowden is no stranger to
hungover mornings. She's a binge drinker, her
job with the airline making it easy to find
adventure, and the occasional blackouts seem to
be inevitable. She lives with them, and the
accompanying self-loathing. When she awakes in
a Dubai hotel room, she tries to piece the
previous night back together, counting the
minutes until she has to catch her crew shuttle
to the airport. She quietly slides out of bed,
careful not to aggravate her already pounding
head, and looks at the man she spent the night
with. She sees his dark hair. His utter stillness.
And blood, a slick, still wet pool on the crisp
white sheets. Afraid to call the police—she's a
single woman alone in a hotel room far from
home—Cassie begins to lie. She lies as she joins
the other flight attendants and pilots in the van.
She lies on the way to Paris as she works the
first class cabin. She lies to the FBI agents in
New York who meet her at the gate. Soon it's too
late to come clean-or face the truth about what
really happened back in Dubai. Could she have
killed him? If not, who did? Set amid the
captivating world of those whose lives unfold at
forty thousand feet, The Flight Attendant unveils
a spellbinding story of memory, of the giddy
pleasures of alcohol and the devastating
consequences of addiction, and of murder far
from home. Look for Chris Bohjalian's new novel,
The Lioness!
The Guest Room Jan 13 2021 From the
bestselling author of A Light in the Ruins and
The Sandcastle Girls comes the story of a
bachelor party gone horribly wrong: two men lie
dead in a suburban living room, two women are
on the run from police and a marriage is ripping
apart at the seams in this spellbinding tale of
murder and sex trafficking. When Richard
Chapman offers to host his younger brother's
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bachelor party he expects a certain amount of
debauchery. He sends his wife, Kristin, and his
young daughter off to his mother-in-law's for the
weekend and he opens his Westchester home to
his brother's friends and their hired
entertainment. What he does not expect is this:
bacchanalian drunkenness, a dangerously
intimate moment in his guest bedroom, and two
naked women stabbing and killing their Russian
bodyguards before driving off into the night. In
the aftermath, Richard's life rapidly spirals into
nightmare. The police throw him out of his
home, now a crime scene, his investment
banking firm puts him on indefinite leave, and
his wife finds herself unable to forgive him for
the moment he shared with a dark-haired girl in
the guestroom. But the dark-haired girl,
Alexandra, faces a much graver danger. Stolen
from her family as a teenager and locked away
in hotel rooms and a closely-guarded cottage,
Alexandra has been held captive by oligarchs for
years. But now, in one breathless, violent night,
she is free, running to escape the police who will
arrest her and the gangsters who will kill her in
a heartbeat. A captivating, chilling story about
shame, scandal and the sex trade, The Guest
Room is a riveting novel from a great storyteller.
Trans-sister Radio Mar 15 2021 With her
daughter about to leave for college,
fortysomething Alison Banks enrolls in a local
college course to take her mind off things and
finds herself falling for her instructor, Dana, a
man who later confides that he wants to have a
sex-change operation. 50,000 first printing.
The Guest Room May 17 2021 NATIONAL
BESTSELLER • From the New York Times
bestselling author of The Flight Attendant comes
the spellbinding tale of a party gone horribly
wrong: two men lie dead in a suburban living
room, two women are on the run from police,
and a marriage is ripping apart at the seams.
When Kristin Chapman agrees to let her
husband, Richard, host his brother's bachelor
party, she expects a certain amount of
debauchery. She takes their young daughter to
Manhattan for the evening, leaving her
Westchester home to the men and their hired
entertainment. What she does not expect is that
the entertainment—two scared young women
brought there by force—will kill their captors
and drive off into the night. With their house
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now a crime scene, Kristin's and Richard’s life
spirals into nightmare. Kristin is unable to
forgive her husband for his lapses in judgement,
or for the moment he shared with a dark-haired
girl in the guest room. But for the dark-haired
girl, Alexandra, the danger is just beginning.
Hour of the Witch Apr 03 2020 NEW YORK
TIMES BEST SELLER • From the acclaimed
author of The Flight Attendant: “Historical
fiction at its best…. The book is a thriller in
structure, and a real page-turner, the ending
both unexpected and satisfying” (Diana
Gabaldon, bestselling author of the Outlander
series, The Washington Post). A young Puritan
woman—faithful, resourceful, but afraid of the
demons that dog her soul—plots her escape from
a violent marriage in this riveting and propulsive
novel of historical suspense. Boston, 1662. Mary
Deerfield is twenty-four-years-old. Her skin is
porcelain, her eyes delft blue, and in England
she might have had many suitors. But here in
the New World, amid this community of saints,
Mary is the second wife of Thomas Deerfield, a
man as cruel as he is powerful. When Thomas,
prone to drunken rage, drives a three-tined fork
into the back of Mary's hand, she resolves that
she must divorce him to save her life. But in a
world where every neighbor is watching for
signs of the devil, a woman like Mary—a woman
who harbors secret desires and finds it difficult
to tolerate the brazen hypocrisy of so many men
in the colony—soon becomes herself the object
of suspicion and rumor. When tainted objects
are discovered buried in Mary's garden, when a
boy she has treated with herbs and simples dies,
and when their servant girl runs screaming in
fright from her home, Mary must fight to not
only escape her marriage, but also the gallows.
A twisting, tightly plotted novel of historical
suspense from one of our greatest storytellers,
Hour of the Witch is a timely and terrifying story
of socially sanctioned brutality and the original
American witch hunt.
The Sleepwalker May 05 2020 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER • From the bestselling
author of The Flight Attendant comes a spinetingling novel of lies, loss and buried desire—the
mesmerizing story of a wife and mother who
vanishes from her bed late one night. Gorgeous,
blond, successful, living in a beautiful Victorian
home in a Vermont village, Annalee Ahlberg has
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another side: at night she sleepwalks, and her
affliction manifests in ways both devastating and
bizarre. A search party combs the woods, but
there is little trace of Annalee and her family
fears the worst. Her daughter Lianna leaves
college to care for her father and younger sister.
She finds herself uncontrollably drawn to Gavin
Rikert, the hazel-eyed detective investigating the
case, and the two become involved. But Gavin
seems to know more about Lianna's mother than
he should. As Lianna sifts through the life
Annalee has left behind, she wonders if the man
sleeping next to her could hold the key to her
mother's mysterious disappearance.
Summary of the Flight Attendant by Chris
Bohjalian: Conversation Starters Oct 29 2019
The Flight Attendant by Chris Bohjalian:
Conversation Starters How can one night
change the course of your life? This is the
premise of Chris Bohjalian's newest suspense
novel The Flight Attendant. Bohjalian tells the
story of one carefree flight attendant whose
lifestyle of adventure led her to a frightful
moment. She wakes up in the wrong bed in a
wrong hotel with a dead. Chris Bohjalian is the
New York Times bestselling author of Midwives.
In 2001, this critically-acclaimed book was
adapted into a movie by Lifetime Movie Network
starring Sissy Spacek. Bojhalian's newest thriller
The Flight Attendant boasts of its sales and
recognition from The New York Times, Wall
Street Journal, USA Today and National
Indiebound. A Brief Look Inside: EVERY GOOD
BOOK CONTAINS A WORLD FAR DEEPER than
the surface of its pages. The characters and
their world come alive, and the characters and
its world still live on. Conversation Starters is
peppered with questions designed to bring us
beneath the surface of the page and invite us
into the world that lives on. These questions can
be used to... Create Hours of Conversation: Promote an atmosphere of discussion for groups
- Foster a deeper understanding of the book Assist in the study of the book, either
individually or corporately - Explore unseen
realms of the book as never seen before
Disclaimer: This book you are about to enjoy is
an independent resource meant to supplement
the original book. If you have not yet read the
original book, we encourage you to before
purchasing this unofficial Conversation Starters.
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I'll Be You Jul 27 2019 Two identical twin
sisters and former child actors have grown
apart—until one disappears, in this “cleverly
crafted and psychologically nuanced” (Time)
suspense novel from the New York Times
bestselling author of Pretty Things. “An
addictive thriller that will keep readers burning
through pages . . . sneakily hypnotic.”—Los
Angeles Times ONE OF THE MOST
ANTICIPATED BOOKS OF 2022—PopSugar,
CrimeReads “You be me, and I’ll be you,” I
whispered. As children, Sam and Elli were two
halves of a perfect whole: gorgeous identical
twins whose parents sometimes couldn’t even
tell them apart. They fell asleep to the sound of
each other’s breath at night, holding hands in
the dark. And once Hollywood discovered them,
they became B-list child TV stars, often
inhabiting the same role. But as adults, their
lives have splintered. After leaving acting, Elli
reinvented herself as the perfect homemaker:
married to a real estate lawyer, living in a house
just blocks from the beach. Meanwhile, Sam has
never recovered from her failed Hollywood
career, or from her addiction to the pills and
booze that have propped her up for the last
fifteen years. Sam hasn't spoken to her sister
since her destructive behavior finally drove a
wedge between them. So when her father calls
out of the blue, Sam is shocked to learn that
Elli’s life has been in turmoil: her husband
moved out, and Elli just adopted a two-year-old
girl. Now she’s stopped answering her phone
and checked in to a mysterious spa in Ojai. Is
her sister just decompressing, or is she in
trouble? Could she have possibly joined a cult?
As Sam works to connect the dots left by Elli’s
baffling disappearance, she realizes that the
bond between her and her sister is more
complicated than she ever knew. I’ll Be You
shows Janelle Brown at the top of her game: a
story packed with surprising revelations and
sharp insights about the choices that define our
families and our lives—and could just as easily
destroy them.
The Night Strangers Apr 27 2022 From the
bestselling author of The Double Bind, Skeletons
at the Feast, and Secrets of Eden, comes a
riveting and dramatic ghost story. In a dusty
corner of a basement in a rambling Victorian
house in northern New Hampshire, a door has
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long been sealed shut with 39 six-inch-long
carriage bolts. The home's new owners are Chip
and Emily Linton and their twin ten-year-old
daughters. Together they hope to rebuild their
lives there after Chip, an airline pilot, has to
ditch his 70-seat regional jet in Lake Champlain
after double engine failure. Unlike the Miracle
on the Hudson, however, most of the passengers
aboard Flight 1611 die on impact or drown. The
body count? Thirty-nine – a coincidence not lost
on Chip when he discovers the number of bolts
in that basement door. Meanwhile, Emily finds
herself wondering about the women in this
sparsely populated White Mountain village – selfproclaimed herbalists – and their interest in her
fifth-grade daughters. Are the women mad? Or is
it her husband, in the wake of the tragedy,
whose grip on sanity has become desperately
tenuous? The result is a poignant and powerful
ghost story with all the hallmarks readers have
come to expect from bestselling novelist Chris
Bohjalian: a palpable sense of place, an unerring
sense of the demons that drive us, and
characters we care about deeply. The difference
this time? Some of those characters are dead.
Before You Know Kindness Dec 24 2021 From
the bestselling author of The Flight Attendant,
here is a novel that examines wildly divisive
American issues like gun control and animal
rights with Chris Bohjalian’s trademark
emotional heft and spellbinding storytelling skill.
For ten summers, the Seton family—all three
generations—met at their country home in New
England to spend a week together playing
tennis, badminton, and golf, and savoring gin
and tonics on the wraparound porch to celebrate
the end of the season. In the eleventh summer,
everything changed. A hunting rifle with a single
cartridge left in the chamber wound up in
exactly the wrong hands at exactly the wrong
time, and led to a nightmarish accident that put
to the test the values that unite the family—and
the convictions that just may pull it apart.
Water Witches Feb 11 2021 From the bestselling
author of The Flight Attendant—Patience Avery
is a dowser, a “water witch.” Her natural gifts
enable her to locate lost items, missing people,
and aquifers deep within the earth. This last skill
is more in demand than ever, as her home state
of Vermont is in the grip of the worst drought in
years. Patience knows better than most that this
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crisis is only the start. 25th Anniversary Edition,
with a new note from the author Yet Patience’s
opinion means little to her brother-in-law,
Scottie Winston. Scottie’s spent the long, dry
summer lobbying for permits to expand Powder
Peak, a local ski area that’s his law firm’s
biggest client. The resort is seeking to draw
water for snowmaking from the Chittenden
River, despite opposition from environmentalists
who fear that the already weakened waterway
will be damaged beyond repair. As the pressure
mounts—from his wife and daughter on one side
and a slew of powerful politicians and wealthy
developers on the other—Scottie finds himself
pushed closer and closer to a life-changing
moral crisis. One of bestselling author Chris
Bohjalian’s earliest novels, Water Witches is a
prescient environmentalist and political drama
that’s even more relevant today than it was a
quarter of a century ago.
The Double Bind Jan 25 2022 From the
bestselling author of The Flight Attendant, here
is a gripping psychological novel of obsession
and consequence. When Laurel Estabrook is
attacked while riding her bicycle through
Vermont’s back roads, her life is forever
changed. Formerly outgoing, Laurel withdraws
into her photography, spending all her free time
at a homeless shelter. There she meets Bobbie
Crocker, a man with a history of mental illness
and a box of photographs that he won’t let
anyone see. When Bobbie dies, Laurel discovers
a deeply hidden secret–a story that leads her far
from her old life, and into a cat-and-mouse game
with pursuers who claim they want to save her.
In a tale that travels between the Roaring
Twenties and the twenty-first century, between
Jay Gatsby’s Long Island and rural New England,
bestselling author Chris Bohjalian has written an
extraordinary novel.
The Buffalo Soldier Apr 15 2021 The
devastating loss of their children, twin girls, in a
flash flood turns the lives of Terry and Laura
Sheldon upside down as their marriage is tested
by grief, Terry's brief love affair with a young
woman who become pregnant, and their growing
relationship with their foster child, Alfred, a tenyear-old African-American boy who finds love in
a neighbor's tales of the Buffalo soldiers. 50,000
first printing.
The Double Bind Jul 07 2020 Working at a
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homeless shelter, student Laurel Estabrook
encounters Bobbie Crocker, a man with a history
of mental illness and a box of secret photos, but
when Bobbie dies suddenly, Laurel embarks on
an obsessive search for the truth behind the
photos.
The Sandcastle Girls Sep 08 2020 A haunting
love story set during the First World War amidst
the horrors of the Armenian Genocide One
woman's journey into her family's past reveals a
shocking story that has never been told. 1915,
Aleppo, Syria.When Elizabeth Endicott steps off
the boat from Boston, armed only with a crash
course in nursing, nothing could have prepared
her for the atrocities she is about to face. For
Aleppo is the arrival point for the hundreds of
thousands of Armenians who have been forced
to march out of Turkey and through the desert to
die. There Elizabeth gets to know Armen, a
young Armenian engineer who has already lost
his wife and infant daughter in the Genocide.
When Armen travels to Egypt to join the British
army, he begins to write to Elizabeth, and slowly
realizes that, unless he can find his way back to
her, he risks becoming lost forever. Present day,
New York.Laura Petrosian has never really given
her Armenian heritage much thought until an old
friend calls, claiming to have seen a photo of
Laura's grandmother advertising a museum
exhibition. As Laura embarks on a journey back
through her family's history she'll find a tale of
love, loss - and the hidden story of a nation in
mourning. 'Chris Bohjalian is at his very finest in
this searing story of love and war. I was
mesmerized from page one. Bravo!' Paula
McLain, author of The Paris Wife 'The
Sandcastle Girlsis deft, layered, eye-opening,
and riveting. I was deeply moved." Wally Lamb,
author of The Hour I First Believed 'Powerful . . .
Bohjalian's storytelling makes this a beautiful,
frightening, and unforgettable read' Publishers'
Weekly
The Red Lotus Jul 19 2021 NATIONAL
BESTSELLER • From the New York Times
bestselling author of The Flight Attendant comes
a twisting story of love and deceit: an American
man vanishes on a rural road in Vietnam, and his
girlfriend follows a path that leads her home to
the very hospital where they met. Alexis and
Austin don’t have a typical “meet cute”—their
first encounter involves Alexis, an emergency
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room doctor, suturing a bullet wound in Austin’s
arm. Six months later, they’re on a romantic
getaway in Vietnam: a bike tour on which Austin
can show Alexis his passion for cycling, and can
pay his respects to the place where his father
and uncle fought in the war. But then Austin
fails to return from a solo ride. Alexis’s boyfriend
has vanished, the only clue left behind a bright
yellow energy gel dropped on the road. As Alexis
grapples with this bewildering loss, she starts to
uncover a series of strange lies that force her to
wonder: Where did Austin go? Why did he really
bring her to Vietnam? And how much danger has
he left her in? Set amidst the adrenaline-fueled
world of the emergency room, The Red Lotus is
a global thriller about those who dedicate their
lives to saving people—and those who peddle
death to the highest bidder.
Midwives Sep 01 2022 NATIONAL BESTSELLER
• This modern classic from the author of The
Flight Attendant is a compulsively readable
novel that explores questions of human
responsibility that are as fundamental to our
society now as they were when the book was
first published. A selection of Oprah's original
Book Club that has sold more than two million
copies. On an icy winter night in an isolated
house in rural Vermont, a seasoned midwife
named Sibyl Danforth takes desperate measures
to save a baby’s life. She performs an emergency
cesarean section on a mother she believes has
died of stroke. But what if—as Sibyl's assistant
later charges—the patient wasn't already dead?
The ensuing trial bears the earmarks of a witch
hunt, forcing Sibyl to face the antagonism of the
law, the hostility of traditional doctors, and the
accusations of her own conscience. Exploring
the complex and emotional decisions
surrounding childbirth, Midwives engages,
moves, and transfixes us as only the very best
novels ever do.
The Lioness May 29 2022 NEW YORK TIMES
BEST SELLER • A luxurious African safari turns
deadly for a Hollywood starlet and her
entourage in this riveting historical thriller from
the New York Times bestselling author of The
Flight Attendant. "The best possible combination
of Hemingway and Agatha Christie — a
gorgeously written story about the landscape
and risks of Africa, whose edge-of-your-seat plot
makes it impossible to put down.” —Jodi Picoult,
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#1 New York Times bestselling author of Wish
You Were Here Tanzania, 1964. When Katie
Barstow, A-list actress, and her new husband,
David Hill, decide to bring their Hollywood
friends to the Serengeti for their honeymoon,
they envision giraffes gently eating leaves from
the tall acacia trees, great swarms of
wildebeests crossing the Mara River, and herds
of zebras storming the sandy plains. Their
glamorous guests—including Katie’s best friend,
Carmen Tedesco, and Terrance Dutton, the
celebrated Black actor who stars alongside Katie
in the highly controversial film Tender
Madness—will spend their days taking photos,
and their evenings drinking chilled gin and
tonics back at camp, as the local Tanzanian
guides warm water for their baths. The wealthy
Americans expect civilized adventure: fresh ice
from the kerosene-powered ice maker, dinners
of cooked gazelle meat, and plenty of stories to
tell over lunch back on Rodeo Drive. What Katie
and her glittering entourage do not expect is
this: a kidnapping gone wrong, their guides
bleeding out in the dirt, and a team of Russian
mercenaries herding their hostages into Land
Rovers, guns to their heads. As the powerful sun
gives way to night, the gunmen shove them into
abandoned huts and Katie Barstow, Hollywood
royalty, prays for a simple thing: to see the sun
rise one more time. A blistering story of fame,
race, love, and death set in a world on the cusp
of great change, The Lioness is a vibrant
masterpiece from one of our finest storytellers.
Hangman Jan 31 2020 Detective J.P. Burrows
investigates the mysteries of a century-old
farmhouse when one of its inhabitants, Brian
Middleton, is found hanging by a noose in its
attic
Secrets of Eden Mar 27 2022 'There' says Alice
Hayward to Reverend Stephen Drew, when she
come up out of the water after her baptism. Just
a few short hours later, Alice is dead, shot by her
abusive husband who turned the gun on himself
soon after. Tortured by the cryptic finality of
that short utterance, Reverend Drew feels his
faith in God slipping away as he tries to unearth
the truth behind Alice's death. Only new arrival
Heather Laurent -- the enigmatic author of
wildly successful books about angels -- seems
able to save him from slipping into the depths of
despair. Heather has her own story. She
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survived a childhood that culminated in her own
parents' murder-suicide, so she identifies deeply
with Alice's daughter, Katie, offering herself as a
mentor to the girl and a shoulder for Stephen.
But then the state's attorney begins to suspect
that Alice's husband may not have killed himself
. . . and finds out that Alice had secrets only her
minister knew. Related through the eyes of four
different narrators, Secrets of Edenis both a
haunting literary thriller and a deeply evocative
testament to the inner complexities that mark all
of our lives. Once again, Chris Bohjalian has
given us a riveting page-turner in which nothing
is precisely what it seems.
The Lions of Hollywood Sep 28 2019 "A
luxurious African safari turns deadly for a
Hollywood starlet and her entourage in this
riveting historical thriller from the New York
Times bestselling author of The Flight
Attendant"-The Sandcastle Girls Nov 30 2019 NATIONAL
BESTSELLER • From the bestselling author of
The Flight Attendant, here is a sweeping
historical love story that probes the depths of
love, family, and secrets amid the Armenian
Genocide during WWI. When Elizabeth Endicott
arrives in Aleppo, Syria, she has a diploma from
Mount Holyoke, a crash course in nursing, and
only the most basic grasp of the Armenian
language. It’s 1915, and Elizabeth has
volunteered to help deliver food and medical aid
to refugees of the Armenian Genocide during the
First World War. There she meets Armen, a
young Armenian engineer who has already lost
his wife and infant daughter. After leaving
Aleppo and traveling into Egypt to join the
British Army, he begins to write Elizabeth
letters, realizing that he has fallen in love with
the wealthy young American. Years later, their
American granddaughter, Laura, embarks on a
journey back through her family’s history,
uncovering a story of love, loss—and a
wrenching secret that has been buried for
generations.
Idyll Banter Mar 03 2020 In March 1986, while
living in Brooklyn, Chris Bohjalian and his wife
were cab-napped on a Saturday night and taken
on a forty-five-minute joy ride in which the
driver ignored all traffic lights and stop signs.
Around midnight he deposited the young couple
on a near-deserted street, where police officers
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were about to storm a crack house. Bohjalian
and his wife were told to hit the ground for their
own protection. While lying on the pavement,
Bohjalian's wife suggested that perhaps it was
time to move to New England. Months later they
traded in their co-op in Brooklyn for a centuryold Victorian house in Lincoln, Vermont
(population 975), and Bohjalian began
chronicling life in that town in a wide variety of
magazine essays and in his newspaper column,
"Idyll Banter." These pieces, written weekly for
twelve years and collected here for the first
time, serve as a diary of both this writer's life
and how America has been transformed in the
last decade. Rich with idiosyncratic universals
that come with being a parent, a child, and a
spouse, Chris Bohjalian's personal observations
are a reflection of our own common experience.
"Chris Bohjalian is a terrific
columnist—thoughtful and thought-provoking.
Just like me! No, really, this guy is good." —Dave
Barry, author of Boogers Are My Beat “The best
book I’ve ever read about life in a contemporary
village. There’s no doubt that Chris Bohjalian
has established himself as one of America’s
finest, most thoughtful, and most humane
writers.” —Howard Frank Mosher
The Law of Similars Sep 20 2021 " The Law of
Similars is fast-paced and absorbing. Few
writers can manipulate a plot with Bohjalian's
grace and power."-The New York Times Book
Review From the number one bestselling author
of Midwives comes this riveting medical thriller
about a lawyer, a homeopath, and a tragic death.
When one of homeopath Carissa Lake's patients
falls into an allergy-induced coma, possibly due
to her prescribed remedy, Leland Fowler's office
starts investigating the case. But Leland is also
one of Carissa's patients, and he is begining to
realize that he has fallen in love with her. As
love and legal obligations collide, Leland comes
face-to-face with an ethical dilemma of
enormous proportions. Graceful, intelligent, and
suspenseful, The Law of Similars is a powerful
examination of the links between hope and
hubris, love and deception. BONUS: This edition
includes an excerpt from Chris Bohjalian's The
Light in the Ruins.
The Light in the Ruins Nov 10 2020 NATIONAL
BESTSELLER • From the New York Times
bestselling author of The Flight Attendant comes

9/11

Access Free oldredlist.iucnredlist.org on
December 4, 2022 Free Download Pdf

a spellbinding novel of love, despair, and
revenge—set in war-ravaged Tuscany. 1943:
Tucked away in the idyllic hills of Tuscany, the
Rosatis, an Italian family of noble lineage,
believe that the walls of their ancient villa will
keep them safe from the war raging across
Europe. But when two soldiers—a German and
an Italian—arrive at their doorstep asking to see
an ancient Etruscan burial site, the Rosatis’
bucolic tranquility is shattered. 1955: Serafina
Bettini, an investigator with the Florence Police
Department, has successfully hidden her tragic
scars from WWII, at least until she’s assigned to
a gruesome new case—a serial killer who is
targeting the remaining members of the Rosati
family one by one. Soon, she will find herself
digging into past secrets that will reveal a
breathtaking story of moral paradox, human
frailty, and the mysterious ways of the heart.
The Lioness Jun 05 2020 NEW YORK TIMES
BEST SELLER • A luxurious African safari turns
deadly for a Hollywood starlet and her
entourage in this riveting historical thriller from
the New York Times bestselling author of The
Flight Attendant. "The best possible combination
of Hemingway and Agatha Christie — a
gorgeously written story about the landscape
and risks of Africa, whose edge-of-your-seat plot
makes it impossible to put down.” —Jodi Picoult,
#1 New York Times bestselling author of Wish
You Were Here Tanzania, 1964. When Katie
Barstow, A-list actress, and her new husband,
David Hill, decide to bring their Hollywood
friends to the Serengeti for their honeymoon,
they envision giraffes gently eating leaves from
the tall acacia trees, great swarms of
wildebeests crossing the Mara River, and herds
of zebras storming the sandy plains. Their
glamorous guests—including Katie’s best friend,
Carmen Tedesco, and Terrance Dutton, the
celebrated Black actor who stars alongside Katie
in the highly controversial film Tender
Madness—will spend their days taking photos,
and their evenings drinking chilled gin and
tonics back at camp, as the local Tanzanian
guides warm water for their baths. The wealthy
Americans expect civilized adventure: fresh ice
from the kerosene-powered ice maker, dinners
of cooked gazelle meat, and plenty of stories to
tell over lunch back on Rodeo Drive. What Katie
and her glittering entourage do not expect is
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this: a kidnapping gone wrong, their guides
bleeding out in the dirt, and a team of Russian
mercenaries herding their hostages into Land
Rovers, guns to their heads. As the powerful sun
gives way to night, the gunmen shove them into
abandoned huts and Katie Barstow, Hollywood
royalty, prays for a simple thing: to see the sun
rise one more time. A blistering story of fame,
race, love, and death set in a world on the cusp
of great change, The Lioness is a vibrant
masterpiece from one of our finest storytellers.
The Night Strangers Jun 29 2022 It begins with
a door in a dusky corner of a basement in a
rambling Victorian house in northern New
Hampshire. A door that someone has sealed it
shut with thirty-nine enormous carriage bolts.
The home's new owners are Chip and Emily
Linton and their twin daughters. Chip was an an
airline pilot until he was forced to crash land on
a remote lake the jet he was flying after double
engine failure. Thirty-nine people aboard Flight
1611 died that day - a coincidence not lost on
Chip when he discovers the number of bolts in
that basement door . . . Meanwhile, his wife is
increasingly troubled about the women in this
sparsely populated village, self-proclaimed
'herbalists'. Why do they seem excessively
interested in her young daughters. Emily is
terrified, too, that her husband's grip on sanity
seems to have become increasingly tenuous, in
the wake of the devastating plane accident.
The Sleepwalker Dec 12 2020 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER • From the bestselling
author of The Flight Attendant comes a spinetingling novel of lies, loss and buried desire—the
mesmerizing story of a wife and mother who
vanishes from her bed late one night. Gorgeous,
blond, successful, living in a beautiful Victorian
home in a Vermont village, Annalee Ahlberg has
another side: at night she sleepwalks, and her
affliction manifests in ways both devastating and
bizarre. A search party combs the woods, but
there is little trace of Annalee and her family
fears the worst. Her daughter Lianna leaves
college to care for her father and younger sister.
She finds herself uncontrollably drawn to Gavin
Rikert, the hazel-eyed detective investigating the
case, and the two become involved. But Gavin
seems to know more about Lianna's mother than
he should. As Lianna sifts through the life
Annalee has left behind, she wonders if the man

10/11

Access Free oldredlist.iucnredlist.org on
December 4, 2022 Free Download Pdf

sleeping next to her could hold the key to her
mother's mysterious disappearance.
Wingspan Oct 10 2020 Originally produced as a
one-act play starring Grace Experience and K.K.
Glick, Wingspan is the story of a young flight
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attendant with a fear of flying, who is about to
work her first transatlantic trip. When a veteran
co-worker tries to help her through the turbulent
crossing, she discovers that a fear of flying is the
least of the young woman’s secrets. A Vintage
Shorts Original. An ebook short.
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